
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 12 - Summer Term - 13.07.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This week has seen a range of activities as usual in our school and it is always lovely to see the wide ranging opportunities 
our pupils get that ensure we develop the whole child. This week the Year 5 pupils saw the culmination of their Royal 
Shakespeare Company project. We worked collaboratively with a number of primary schools in Hartlepool and High  
Tunstall and the Royal Shakespeare Company, leading a project that saw teachers trained by the Royal Shakespeare  
Company and pupils work on a project that led to a performance of Shakespeare's 'A Midsummer Night's Dream' in front of 
an audience of parents and family this week at High Tunstall College. We were immensely proud of the pupils for  
developing their confidence, oral skills and their success in learning and performing a real Shakespeare text and working 
together with others. Our pupils' behaviour and manners was complimented by staff from other schools and we were very 
proud of them. A big thank you goes to Mrs. James, Miss. Sparks and Miss. Johnson for all of their hard work on that  
project. 
We also held our transition days this week, welcoming our new teachers to our Federation and our new Reception families 
that are joining us in September, at a coffee morning and lunch with the pupils. We are looking forward to seeing all of our 
pupils move up into their new year groups well prepared.  
Today saw our non-uniform day to raise funds for the NSPCC - we raised £80.13 which will go to the NSPCC as part of our 
cluster of schools' Schools Mudder event next week. 
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Monday 16th July - Junior Leadership Team Elizabeth’s Embroidery Visit - 10am-11am. 
Tuesday 17th July - Year 5/6 Muddy Assault Course. 
Wednesday 18th July - Teddy Bears Picnic - 1.30pm - 3.00pm.  
Wednesday 18th July - Rising Stars Netball Taster Session at Hart - Year 3 girls - Parents to pick 
up from Hart at 4.30pm. 
Friday 20th July - Break up from school today for summer holidays. 
Monday 3rd September - PD Day - School closed. 
Tuesday 4th September - Return to school. 
Wednesday 5th September - First Thing Music Project - Year 1 pupils.  
Monday 24th September - Thursday 27th September - Year 6 Cycling Proficiency. 
Friday 5th October - Year 5/6 Crucial Crew. 
PD days next year - Monday 3rd September, Friday 14th December, Monday 3rd June Monday 
22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July.  

Dates for your diary and other Information... 

Non Uniform Day 
We collected £80.13 for our non uniform 

day to go towards the NSPCC. Thank you to 
everyone for your donations, it is much  

appreciated. 




